
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

                                                     11 November 2022          
Dear Parent/carers,           
 

Year 4 Educational Visit 
 
As part of our History learning, Year 4 children will be going to the Roman Verulamium Museum, St Albans.  
The visit will take place on Tuesday 29th November. 
 
Children should wear school uniform and bring a suitable outdoor coat – we will be outside for part of the day 
visiting the outdoor amphitheatre and hypocaust. Everyone will need a packed lunch, a healthy snack and a 
drink in a small rucksack. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets, nuts or chocolate please).  
 
The cost for this visit is £17.75 per child (included in this cost is £1.00 for annual insurance cover for this 
school year for off-site school activities and personal accident cover whilst on site). 
 
As always this amount will be a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive sufficient support then the visit 
cannot take place. We would like all pupils to take part in this visit but if you have any problems with this 
please see Mrs Ellwood as soon as possible. If you hold a Dacorum discount card or are eligible for pupil 
premium funding then the voluntary contribution is reduced to £3.55. 
 
Payment must be made via your Arbor app by Monday 21st November. Log onto your Arbor account where 
you will find an ‘activities’ section. Within this section you will find ‘trips’, click on this option and you will need 
to click on the consent button and pay. Separate consent does not need to be sent in for this trip. 
                                      
We aim to be back at school before 3:15pm but we will be in touch with parents if there is any delay to the 
schedule. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Ms Bado  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


